Kathmandu University
: School of Management

December 7, 2021

o

NOTICE FOR ORIENTATION PROGRAM

This is to inform you all that we have orientation program for BBA and BBIS Batch 2021
that has been planned for two days. BBA students are requested to be at KU SOM,
Balkumari on December 9, 2021 at 7 AM sharp.

The detailed program schedule will be sent in your email by tomorrow afternoon dated
December 8, Wednesday, 2021. The participation in the orientation program on both
days is compulsory for the students.

Nisha Adhikari
Coordinator
Kathmandu University School of Management



